
NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS OF
HEARING ON PROPOSED

CUMULATIVE IMPROVEMENT FUND
Notice is hereby given the taxpayers of the
Twin Creeks Conservancy District, located in
Portage and Union Townships, Porter County,
Indiana, that the Board of Directors will meet at
the South Haven Branch of the Porter County
Library System located at 403 W 700 N, Val-
paraiso, Porter County, Indiana at 7:00 p.m. on
the 19th day of March, 2018, to consider the es-
tablishment of a cumulative improvement fund
under the provisions of Indiana Code Section
14-33-21 for the purpose as follows:
For all uses as set out in IC 14-33-21-2
The tax will be levied on all taxable, real and
personal property within the taxing district and
will not exceed $0.0333 per $100.00 of as-
sessed valuation. The proposed fund will be
levied beginning with taxes due and payable in
the year 2019. Taxpayers appearing at such
hearing shall have the right to be heard
thereon. The proposal for establishment of the
cumulative improvement fund is subject to ap-
proval by the Department of Local Government
Finance. Within 30 days after the date if the
adoption of the cumulative improvement fund
by the Board of Directors, the Twin Creeks
Conservancy District will publish a notice of
adoption. Upon publication of the notice of
adoption, ten or more taxpayers in the taxing
district may file a petition with the County Audi-
tor not later than noon thirty (30) days after
publication of the notice of adoption, setting
forth their objections to the proposed fund.
Dated this 8th day of March, 2018.

Board of Directors
TWIN CREEKS CONSERVANCY DISTRICT
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